To:

Board of Supervisors

RE: Issuance of Liquor License

Transferee of liquor license assures the Board of supervisor of the
following;

1) Issuance of a license would not create any law enforcement
problem. Proposed business location has no history of significant
disturbances and illegal activity. There have not been any
incidents of public drunkenness, unlawful activities or other
disorderly activities. There is no neighborhood concern that
issuance of a license will increase the likely hood of disturbances
or crime activities.

2) Due to increase of population in the surrounding areas, demands
for alcoholic beverages are significant for responsible enjoyment.
Issuance of license would increase competition as currently there
is only one liquor store in the nearby vicinity.

3) Issuance of license would increase company sales, increase our
profit margins resulting in more tax revenue for local, state and
federal agencies. We expect to increase our employment due to
likely increase sale revenue.



